
Check out what's happening in Saskatoon Willowgrove and throughout the Province! 

 

  

U OF S HUSKIES HEADED TO THE VANIER CUP! 



 

Congratulations U of S Huskies. It was great to join a big group of Saskatoon fans to watch such a 

fantastic game!  Back-to-back Utech Bowl Champions! 



 

 

Good luck as you advance to next Saturday's national championship game.in Laval next weekend.  We'll 

be cheering you on. 

 

109 GREY CUP HELD IN SASKATCHEWAN! 



 

No one hosts the big game like the heart of the CFL!  Congratulations to the organizers 

who have worked for years to make the Grey Cup Festival one of the best ever!  The CFL 

East and West Division Champions played in Saskatchewan for the 109th Grey Cup!   



 

In true Saskatchewan style, players, staff, volunteers and fans were warmly welcomed to the great 

province of Saskatchewan for an unforgettable Grey Cup Festival.   

 

The CFL is celebrated from coast to coast to coast and we cannot wait to bring all your traditions together 

for a celebration of Canada’s greatest game.  So many fans travel to each and every Grey Cup 

annually, but I think Paul Hill holds the record!  This year, Paul attended his 63rd Grey Cup!    

 

Thank you to the Winnipeg Blue Bombers and the Toronto Argonauts for an exciting 

game.  Congratulations to the Grey Cup Champions, the Toronto Argonauts. 

 

REPORT FROM THE LEGISLATURE 



 

Your Saskatchewan Party government is using the benefits of our strong economy to increase 

investments in essential programs and services. In health care, we will see investment to expand our 

workforce, perform more surgeries and improve services to rural areas. 

 

Our Health Human Resource Action Plan has already seen success as we work to recruit, train, 

incentivize and retain health professionals. The positive response started immediately following the 

announcement of adding over 1,000 professionals to the healthcare system. In the following weeks, we 

received hundreds of international applications alongside resumes from locally trained professionals. 

Over 125 new, full-time frontline positions were created, with another 50 part-time spots enhanced to full-

time. These new opportunities will support 49 communities across the province. 

 

The recruitment plan also includes local students as the Saskatchewan Health Authority continues to 

promote the benefits of a healthcare career. HealthCareersinSask.ca has listings for hundreds of jobs 

from all corners of the province, while recruitment professionals host career fairs to speak to potential 

graduates. 

 

In support of these efforts, our government has organized a targeted recruitment mission to Manila, 

Philippines. The team will promote healthcare employment opportunities through workshops and 

information sessions. As part of this initiative, a new webpage on Saskatchewan.ca/hhr will help potential 

candidates preregister for sessions with the delegation, learn about other Filipino healthcare workers in 

Saskatchewan and apply for opportunities. 

 



More frontline staff will directly support our ability to perform more surgeries. This fiscal year we have set 

an aggressive target of performing 97,000 surgeries which would be the highest number of surgeries ever 

completed in one year. To help reach this target, we are increasing the surgical capacity in Regina, 

Saskatoon and at regional hospitals. In addition, we will continue to work with public hospitals and partner 

with publicly funded private surgical providers. 

 

Our government was pleased to announce the selection of The John Howard Society of Saskatchewan 

(JHSS) to coordinate and integrate services that will meet the needs of youth aged 12 to 25. Integrated 

Youth Services is an international reimagining of how youth and their families access the resources, 

services and support they need. JHSS will create a one-stop shop that provides rapid access to youth-

targeted supports with a focus on prevention and early intervention. Services will include mental health 

support, substance misuse information, peer support, primary care, education, employment and training 

and social and community services. 

 

The colder weather is now upon us, and residents are encouraged to take steps to support their health 

this winter. Flu shots are still available through public health clinics, pharmacies and some local health 

offices. All vaccinations are voluntary, with the ability to receive the COVID-19 shot or booster in one visit. 

Visit www.4flu.ca to make an appointment or call 1-833-SASKVAX (1-833-727-829). 

 

In just a few short weeks, we’ll flip the calendar to 2023. The last year has been anything but ordinary; we 

have faced challenges and celebrated successes. We have an influx of private investment, more jobs 

than ever, and an economy making news around the world. This success is thanks to folks and 

businesses who believe in our potential. We are proud of Saskatchewan and look forward to the unlimited 

potential the future has in store for our great province. 

 

ITS TIME TO APPLY FOR STUDENT SUMMER JOBS 



 

Looking for a rewarding summer job with a competitive salary, networking opportunities and possible 

future employment opportunities? 

The Government of Saskatchewan has got you covered with variety of jobs for all interests. 

 

Visit: https://bit.ly/2MFq8Th 

 

OVER 2,000 MORE REGULATED CHILD CARE SPACES TO OPEN 

IN SASKATCHEWAN 

https://bit.ly/2MFq8Th


 

The Governments of Saskatchewan and Canada are investing $28.9 million to develop up to 2,197 new 

childcare spaces in regulated childcare centres across the province.   

"Today our government is pleased to announce a significant expansion in regulated childcare, which is so 

important to Saskatchewan families," Minister of Education Dustin Duncan said. "In our growing province, 

we are providing funding for nearly 2,200 more children to attend regulated childcare, which provides 

high quality early learning, play and exploration environments for our youngest learners."   

Of the 2,197 newly funded spaces, 1,599 spaces have been allocated to specific organizations who will 

either build new facilities or add new spaces within their existing facilities.   

Over 2,000 More Regulated Child Care Spaces to Open in Saskatchewan | News and Media | 

Government of Saskatchewan 

 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/17/over-2000-more-regulated-child-care-spaces-to-open-in-saskatchewan
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/17/over-2000-more-regulated-child-care-spaces-to-open-in-saskatchewan


CREATING AN ACCESSIBLE SASKATCHEWAN 

 

The Government of Saskatchewan introduced new legislation to prevent and remove accessibility 

barriers for persons with disabilities.  

If passed, The Accessible Saskatchewan Act will allow government to establish accessibility standards 

and regulations in the following areas: the built environment, information and communications, 

employment, transportation, service animals, procurement and service delivery.  

"Yesterday's introduction marks another important step in creating a more inclusive and accessible 

province for all people in Saskatchewan," Social Services Minister Gene Makowsky said. "As we proceed 

on this journey, we remain committed to the principle of 'Nothing about us, without us' and will continue to 

engage with persons with disabilities on this important work. We are working to create a Saskatchewan 

where persons with disabilities can fully participate because a strong province is one where everyone is 

included."  

Legislation Introduced to Create a More Accessible Saskatchewan | News and Media | Government of 

Saskatchewan 

 

BE ICE SMART THIS WINTER 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/legislation-introduced-to-create-a-more-accessible-saskatchewan
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/legislation-introduced-to-create-a-more-accessible-saskatchewan


 

With the arrival of snow and colder temperatures, the Water Security Agency is reminding the public to 

ensure that ice is thick enough to safely walk, drive or snowmobile on. 

"As people get ready to enjoy another season on the ice, their safety is always top of mind for the 

Government of Saskatchewan," Minister Responsible for the Water Security Agency Jeremy Cockrill said. 

"We recommend checking ice thickness each and every time you venture on our provincial waters to 

ensure you are safe this winter. 

Ice thickness can be deceptive and unpredictable at times. It does not freeze at a uniform thickness and 

its strength can vary considerably from one area to another.  

To be sure, check the ice thickness before you travel on it. As a guideline, you need at least 10 cm (four 

inches) of ice to walk on, 20 cm (eight inches) to drive a snowmobile or ATV on, 30 cm (12 inches) to 

drive a car or light truck on, and more than 30 cm (12 inches) to support a heavy truck.  

Be Ice Smart This Winter | News and Media | Government of Saskatchewan 

 

SPSA, MLTC SIGN LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING FOR 

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS AND RESPONSE 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/17/be-ice-smart-this-winter


 

November 16, the Saskatchewan Public Safety Agency (SPSA) signed a Letter of Understanding (LOU) 

with Meadow Lake Tribal Council (MLTC) to clarify the emergency management roles and responsibilities 

of both parties. 

"It gives us an opportunity to build capacity and eventually take control of managing emergencies as they 

arise," Cree Vice Chief Richard Derocher said. "I am extremely thrilled that the Meadow Lake Tribal 

Council is acting on the best interests of our member nations by entering into a Letter of Understanding 

with the SPSA." 

The LOU, which will remain in effect until 2027, provides opportunities for increased coordination before, 

during and after an emergency. Having an activation plan and timely communication between emergency 

partners is critical to public safety and enhancing effective emergency management. 

SPSA, MLTC Sign Letter of Understanding for Emergency Preparedness and Response | News and 

Media | Government of Saskatchewan 

 

SASKATCHEWAN HOUSING STARTS UP 78 PER CENT 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/spsa-mltc-sign-letter-of-understanding-for-emergency-preparedness-and-response
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/spsa-mltc-sign-letter-of-understanding-for-emergency-preparedness-and-response


 

Saskatchewan's economy continues to show impressive growth with urban housing starts increasing by 

78 per cent between October 2021 and October 2022, ranking second among the provinces. 

"Saskatchewan's strong economy continues to be one of the best in the nation," Trade and Export 

Development Minister Jeremy Harrison said. "Today's increase in housing starts is significant and is 

adding to a long list of impressive economic indicators over the last several months." 

Saskatchewan has ranked first in Canada in several other key economic indicators in recent months. 

Earlier this week, Statistics Canada reported a 49.5 per cent jump in wholesale trade for September 

2022, compared to September 2021, while that same period saw the value of building construction 

increase by 56.2 per cent, and merchandise exports up by 45 per cent.  

Saskatchewan Housing Starts Up 78 Per Cent | News and Media | Government of Saskatchewan 

 

SASKATCHEWAN! 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/saskatchewan-housing-starts-up-78-per-cent


 

 

Photo credit: Tourism Saskatchewan/Greg Huszar Photography 

 

QUINN STEVENSON MEMORIAL RINK IS READY - GET OUT AND 

ENJOY A SKATE! 



 

Taken from the Erindale Arbor Creek Community Association Facebook Page:  EACCA - Erindale Arbor 

Creek Community Association - Home | Facebook 

 

This morning, an EACCA Board Member took her sons to the Quinn Stevenson Memorial Rink for their 

first skate of the season. While they were there, a man and his grandson stopped by. “How long do you 

plan to be here?”, he asked. “I have a stick at home that would be the perfect size for your son and I’d 

like to pass it down.” Fifteen minutes later, the duo returned with their skates and an extra hockey stick 

for a very excited kiddo - perfectly sized for a first grader and with Batman hockey tape on it no less! It’s 

moments like these that creating lasting ODR memories.  

 

FOURTH FLIGHT OF UKRAINIANS FILLED IN UNDER FOUR 

DAYS 

https://www.facebook.com/EACCASaskatoon/
https://www.facebook.com/EACCASaskatoon/
https://www.facebook.com/Eaccarink?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVJPiaaQ7HtEXqKeF1-GijnAfUgrIsvBQI67bt-RwG8duX6Y2wyaMyECsaf5yHk_87XYg797XF7dSvy53Cr_HINt4umlgQW8Nb1YIUxRzApPG5vv_9BcOB8qxKCR2xTvVMzzB0_TSwlG31YushAsOxatp9BjWmPwX8jdARWxz_CvAa4LJUf9Es4eg5A_GCYrO_wFWxEDqzV9azdIV5efgUm&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

230 Additional Displaced Ukrainians to Touch Down Later in November 

Following the November 10 opening of registration for the fourth humanitarian flight from Ukraine, Open 

Arms has confirmed that another 230 Ukrainians have been registered for the November 23 flight.  

"Saskatchewan has seen a tremendous response to the fourth application window, with all 230 seats on 

the fourth flight filled in under four days," Minister of Immigration and Career Training Jeremy Harrison 

said. "The Government of Saskatchewan is ready for the next wave of Ukrainian families with many 

supports in place for their upcoming arrival. Saskatchewan will continue to support Ukraine and its people 

for as long as needed."  

This will be the fourth flight of Ukrainian refugees but the first to land in Saskatoon.  

On August 12, Premier Scott Moe joined representatives from Solidaire and Open Arms, to sign a 

memorandum of understanding (MOU). The MOU is a pledge by the three parties to partner on a 

maximum of five humanitarian flights into Saskatchewan by March 31, 2023. 

Upon arriving in Saskatchewan, passengers will have access to settlement services as they transition to 

life in Saskatchewan. Planning is underway for the flight's arrival. 

Information about programs and services, available to Ukrainian newcomers, can be accessed by:  

• phone Toll-free at 1-833-613-0485 

• via email at ukrainesupport@gov.sk.ca 

mailto:ukrainesupport@gov.sk.ca


• online at www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/saskatchewan-supports-ukraine 

The invasion of Ukraine by the Russian army has forced millions of Ukrainian people to flee their country 

in search of safety. Approximately 2,700 displaced Ukrainians have arrived in Saskatchewan since the 

war began. 

 

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES FOR YOUTH 

 

The Saskatoon Industry Education Council is a non-profit organization that works in partnership with 

Saskatoon Public and Catholic schools, Prairie Spirit School Division, and the Saskatoon Tribal Council 

to help prepare youth for quality careers. Last year they worked with over 60,000 youth and 550 

businesses and post-secondary institutions through 40 different education and employment programs. 

 

Read more about their services here: https://saskatooniec.ca/. 

 

INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION STRATEGY 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/saskatchewan-supports-ukraine
https://saskatooniec.ca/


 

As part of Saskatchewan’s International Education Strategy, the Government of Saskatchewan launched 

three new programs that benefit students and post-secondary education institutions. See the 

accomplishments from each program over the past year below! 

 

• Saskatchewan Student Ambassador Program trained 201 students from 17 countries with 6 

Saskatchewan institutions 

• International Education Practitioner Program trained 47 practitioners trained with participation from 19 

institutions 

• Saskatchewan Agent Training Program trained 90 agents in 21 countries 

 

Learn more about these programs at www.studyinsask.ca 

#IEW2022 

 

MORE GREAT EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

https://www.facebook.com/SKGov?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWQ7PGYQnPZFnVKd5jRDyMjpKSRzggqO1OR0K699g3jiLVm4ivlOXc71s2QP6Q4Iq4p9mwK5dByAfi2w9g6SxnxXw3ZTynqbcks_feBXDr3bOnE8OYDOLCUeCphTOnXg3swboabhcABVF0WImI3U4jLhWWDO9TLrMdWG5HUWmN_A0dwsam2H_PTDYS7GDELb03DlaWD73rsnEhRdsUhV664IVkFXmY5X1i6NLcL82TC7P_Xs3o-ReSLf0BEIn5L2ts&__tn__=-%5dK-y-R
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.studyinsask.ca%2F&h=AT0zVyNvtBz9w1XvCCy0vZtS4iUPnJwkPBZX5YYNNRsL84D5g1hEdlLlalucuT7iWdIzxP5_rkobCSqtyMQFTUcsja_hlwfvjiKLHluCE56T3pwWQ5wregrz0dbDcbLYYKnFCdPxYwZwFsR8joyL&__tn__=-UK-y-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3rPZw-pyXNrfISIc77dmasBy5ggEkfvJhCukpr3GRjQHbUeWgE89gmzP2yO0Ocyt8SvzzqVT4EOeKiDZYujiwuWKgqlFxpRYwc4IHbwvbJlZwRgx5geuTuOGc1cd9A80H_G7MLyLuojYAWp6YQ1KVr1lgLUGPvCgulpc63SKQgThO6rRCMgBbTEgu488tkD3C5HQx_uJIN--TH_sAm-IbGxGYBSZNHhuBxE0QsYtWxt-TbO150hzN5e-Z6iJ1Vzmh9QMNulLpMeKLofLQS
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/iew2022?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWQ7PGYQnPZFnVKd5jRDyMjpKSRzggqO1OR0K699g3jiLVm4ivlOXc71s2QP6Q4Iq4p9mwK5dByAfi2w9g6SxnxXw3ZTynqbcks_feBXDr3bOnE8OYDOLCUeCphTOnXg3swboabhcABVF0WImI3U4jLhWWDO9TLrMdWG5HUWmN_A0dwsam2H_PTDYS7GDELb03DlaWD73rsnEhRdsUhV664IVkFXmY5X1i6NLcL82TC7P_Xs3o-ReSLf0BEIn5L2ts&__tn__=*NK-y-R


 

 

BHP ENCHANTED FOREST HOLIDAY LIGHT SHOW IS 

OFFICIALLY OPEN! 



 

The Enchanted Fores is officially OPEN for the season!!!  Drive thru the BHP Enchanted Forest every 

night thru January 8th at the Saskatoon Forestry Farm  

 

Admission is $35 at the gate for a vehicle (up to 7 passengers) or $10 per person. Purchase an 

Enchanted Car Pass in advance for only $30 at any Saskatoon Co-op or Shoppers Drug Mart. a $5 

savings off gate prices! 

 

The drive thru the forest takes approximately 20-30 minutes. 

 Proceeds raised go to Saskatoon City Hospital Foundation and Saskatoon Zoo Foundation 

 

OUR COMMUNITY ASSOCIATIONS ARE PROVIDING AN 

EXCELLENT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOUR PARTRICIPATION! 

https://www.facebook.com/SaskatoonCityHospitalFoundation/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVlu3QH9tMzwaEvgA4c6me3t3tKrIPY5bTJ356AWT4FOdv6uTK2PwF77TzAj78goXOluOVcUlA2rDTCCd5wmQMk55M0EuwivtADE6gBsA1HxyQblPeNV-aKIjV333QgJ4hcGZe6um9PuG_TH-rpzloPCIzg2jiMqpCqdJ0gYwG9-b5nlOXhCeRvFZvThhO9SAljTixZvXDmWsMzxHqpPBjm&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/saskatoonzoofoundation?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVlu3QH9tMzwaEvgA4c6me3t3tKrIPY5bTJ356AWT4FOdv6uTK2PwF77TzAj78goXOluOVcUlA2rDTCCd5wmQMk55M0EuwivtADE6gBsA1HxyQblPeNV-aKIjV333QgJ4hcGZe6um9PuG_TH-rpzloPCIzg2jiMqpCqdJ0gYwG9-b5nlOXhCeRvFZvThhO9SAljTixZvXDmWsMzxHqpPBjm&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

Evergreen and Aspen Ridge Community Association has kindly extended an invitation to Erindale and 

Arbor Creek residents to take part in their Holiday Arrangement/Centerpiece Class with Michelle's 

Flowers. The class takes place Thursday, November 24th at 7:00pm-8:30pm in the Shared CA Room 

between Evergreen Schools. $60/arrangement. *Participants require a pair of pruners.* 

 

Please message president@earca.ca to register. 

 

GET READY FOR OPENING DAY AT OPTIMIST HILL! 



 

Opening Day Announcement!  Weather permitting, the hill will be OPEN November 25th for the 

2022/2023 season. 

 

Be sure to check out the website and follow along for everything going on @optimisthill this 

season.  Optimist Hill – Go Play Outside! 

 

SANTA CLAUS DAY PARADE SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 27 

https://optimisthill.ca/


 

Get your business on Santa’s nice list this year by entering a float in the 31st Annual Santa Claus 

Parade! 

 

Midtown is proud to sponsor this festive family event in support of Ronald McDonald House Charities 

Saskatchewan, and they hope your business or group will join in the fun on Sunday, November 27 to help 

spread cheer throughout Downtown Saskatoon! 

 

GET YOUR TICKETS TO "A CLASSIC CHRIMSTMAS!" 



 

The Ukrainian Catholic Foundation is holding a Dinner/Entertainment Evening Event on Saturday, 

November 26, 2022.  

  

  A Classic Christmas 

                                                                                

Date: Saturday, November 26, 2022 

Time: Cocktails: 5:30pm to 6:30pm; Dinner – 6:30pm; Entertainment – 8:00pm 

Dinner:  Ukrainian Type Cuisine – catered by Touch of Ukraine Restaurant     

Entertainment:  Martin Janovsky & Trevor Wingerter – presenting their “A Classic Christmas” concert 

https://webmail.sasktel.net/
https://webmail.sasktel.net/
https://webmail.sasktel.net/


Ticket Price:  $100.00 with a tax receipt for $45.00 

  

Purchase tickets by calling the Foundation Office @ 306-653-0138, ext 223: Or, through the Foundation 

Website at www.ucfsask.org. 

 

FREE FAMILY MOVIE DAY 

 

What: A free screening of The Polar Express, with Christmas-themed concession available 

When: Sunday, December 4, Doors at 2:00pm, Movie at 3:00pm 

Where: TCU Place, 35 22nd St E, Saskatoon SK 

Tickets: No tickets required, no reserved seating 

Join us for a fun, merry, festive family event on Sunday, December 4th – we’re hosting a free screening 

of the holiday classic The Polar Express. The doors open for our Free Family Movie Day at 2:00pm, with 

the screening beginning at 3:00pm. 

A Christmas-themed concession will be available before the show featuring popcorn, cookies, cotton 

candy, soft drinks, and more. 

http://www.ucfsask.org/


No tickets are needed to attend – you’ll choose your own seats when you arrive. 

In the spirit of the holiday season, please bring a new, unwrapped toy to be donated to the Salvation 

Army or non-perishable food item for donation to the Saskatoon Food Bank. 

“This is such a busy and often expensive time of year, but also a special one. We are excited to offer 

families a fun, free, and easy activity to help celebrate the season. We hope that you will BELIEVE, and 

share some laughs and festive cheer at TCU Place.” – Tammy Sweeney, CEO of TCU Place 

 

A REMINDER - EVENTS FEATURED IN PREVIOUS 

NEWSLETTERS 

 

25th ELIM CHRISTMAS JINGLE 

• TCU Plance 

• November 23 & November 24 

•  www.tcutickets.ca/Online/article/elimchristmas or 306-975-7799 

•  

 

 

FOR WOMEN, FOR LIFE, FOR FREEDOM 

November 25 

University of Saskatchewan Arts Building, Room 241 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tcutickets.ca%2FOnline%2Farticle%2Felimchristmas&h=AT33tx8h49nYoZtifaEN72bZfcwlQYguU7aefQzO8_wGYxvcRPbhh8cINzqWHSOKNIlJ9wiFvVmnuI7Czf5N_Ty6CTkOLOnSVmk4ZehDJeGCI9REeZbABLK1jRD7GbLle3Q9Bju7SCoR1CJ70iWY&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1xmBelH97uEa6lmRLbrsUBYi7kiK6emTne0Sc3B-mfGl2cAKSxBD9MClJ3gCaLtIbQ1pYVHSIX_cO6S-pnmGUnJx1uJfu11c5rFnQTikqij7avkumQseH6My_E9Usnsu6tDx5TIYpNhpQqxbPGkdZLjHDK3IdJvG6yFWAxCVo5GO8r_GJ6_TBUdbrEvCCmNLv7exZdx9jqL72JJx32qIanioZtD-cKHGYtnAr4gVhBx8ZrJrs


Eventbrite page: https://cic8-iran-women.eventbrite.ca 

 

  

  

31ST ANNUAL SASKATOON SANTA CLAUS PARADE 

• 1 pm 

• Sunday, November 27 

 

  

 

 

ST. NICHOLAS CSCC PRESENTS THE NORTHSTAR MARKET 

• November 29 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcic8-iran-women.eventbrite.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjklebeck%40saskpower.com%7C37c55e30e41e49fb396a08dac1e1806e%7Cdbe9bd7b4b3a44b3b358e61ff34d58b2%7C0%7C0%7C638035472550914017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JEG10H2IuoiYK0ML1NAp7pAlma%2FvsgAs8ozoswHFBKs%3D&reserved=0


• 10 am - 4 pm 

• St. Nicholas School Gy, 530 Manek Road 

• Admission is by donation to the foodbank 

 

 

 

STORY TIME AT THE ZOO 

November 24, December 1, 8, 15 

Affinity Learning Centre - Forestry Farm Park and Zoo 

 



 

  

HOLIDAY TRAIN 

December 4 

Arrival - 8:35 pm, Event - 8:45 pm - 9:15 pm 

CP railway overpass on 7th Ave North 

 

 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

 

Do you have a question or comment?  Please send any feedback to my 

constituency office @ ken.cheveldayoff.mla@sasktel.net 

 

I hope you enjoy our newsletter.  If you are no longer interested in receiving 

this newsletter, please use the UNSUBSCRIBE button, located below.  

  



 I appreciate the opportunity to make a positive difference in our constituency. Your 

phone calls, letters, and emails make a big difference in keeping me informed on 

the issues that matter to you.  

  

If you would like me to recognize anyone or have your event mentioned in this 

newsletter, please don't hesitate to call or email me. 

 

GOVERNMENT NEWS RELEASES - THE LINKS 

 

News and Media | Government | Government of Saskatchewan 

 

SRC 2021-22 Economic Impact Assessment Breaks Records | News and Media | Government of 

Saskatchewan 

 

Government of Saskatchewan Approves Timber Allocation for Pivot Furniture | News and Media | 

Government of Saskatchewan 

 

Legislation Updated and Modernized to Meet the Needs of Municipalities and Their Residents | News and 

Media | Government of Saskatchewan 

 

Government of Saskatchewan Approves Timber Allocation for Pivot Furniture | News and Media | 

Government of Saskatchewan 

  
   

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media?page=1
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/18/src-2021-22-economic-impact-assessment-breaks-records
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/18/src-2021-22-economic-impact-assessment-breaks-records
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/government-of-saskatchewan-approves-timber-allocation-for-pivot-furniture
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/government-of-saskatchewan-approves-timber-allocation-for-pivot-furniture
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/17/legislation-updated-and-modernized-to-meet-the-needs-of-municipalities-and-their-residents
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/17/legislation-updated-and-modernized-to-meet-the-needs-of-municipalities-and-their-residents
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/government-of-saskatchewan-approves-timber-allocation-for-pivot-furniture
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/news-and-media/2022/november/16/government-of-saskatchewan-approves-timber-allocation-for-pivot-furniture


THOUGHT OF THE DAY 
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